
Attention students !!! 

ON SWITCH OVER TO THE NEW SYALLBUS IN EXECUTIVE PROGRAMME STUDENTS WILL BE ELIGIBLE 
FOR CORRESPONDING PAPER WISE EXEMPTIONS AS PER THE FOLLOWING DETAILS :

 

ON SWITCH OVER TO THE NEW SYLLABUS IN PROFESSIONAL PROGRAMME STUDENTS WILL BE 
ELIGIBLE FOR CORRESPONDING PAPER WISE EXEMPTIONS AS PER THE FOLLOWING DETIALS  

 

For any general clarification/ information on the matter, students may please contact Shri D D 
Garg, Assistant Director (Student Services) at email ID dd.garg@icsi.edu or at Phone number 
(0120-4522072/75)  


